
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Saturday is very close now and the weather looks hopeful. The forecast looks dry with a 10% - 

12% chance of a shower between 10am and 1pm (bbcweather). As mentioned previously, 

please come prepared with waterproofs/umbrellas etc. I am praying that these will not be 

needed on the day.  

Please start arriving between 9:30 and 10 for the Y3 Mass at 10.00 and between 11:30 and 

12 noon for the Y4 Mass at 12.00pm.  

We will ask several things of you to be safe and prepared for all eventualities on the day. 

- We will meet and greet you upon entry at the main playground gate.  

- From the information provided by you regarding your family guests, we will tick a 

register upon entry. 

- We will also ask you to scan yourself into school using the schools QR code using your 

mobile phone, with the NHS track and trace app. These will be situated at the gate of 

entry. This app can be downloaded from the App store or Google Play prior.  

- We will ask you to sanitise your hands on entry as you enter the playground. 

- Please adhere to our one-way system. Staff will escort you to your family bubble area. 

- 2 chairs will be allocated to each family bubble. One will be labelled with your child’s 

name for your child to sit on, closest to the aisle. Extra guests will need to bring their 

own garden chairs/ deck chairs to sit with their family bubble.  

- Each family bubble will be kept distant. Please stay within your marked bubble area.  

- There will be order of service booklets on your child’s chair. Please take these away 

with you when you leave. 

- Please ensure that each family bubble stay at least 2m apart and do not mingle before 

or after the mass. 

- Unfortunately, toilet facilities will not be available on the day, although we can 

arrange this in an emergency.  

- All adults to wear a mask whilst on the school site. These can be removed when you 

are in your family bubble.  
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I know that the First Holy Communion Masses will be beautiful in their simplicity and we wish 

our families every blessing as we approach the celebration of this most beautiful sacrament. 

Thank you for your understanding.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

N. Ferguson 

 


